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North Branch Area Schools…  

A learning community dedicated to excellence. 

Saturday, February 26, 2022 
 
 
Re::   NBAS change in mask policy on buses 
 
 
Dear North Branch Parents & Guardians, 
 

 On January 29, 2021, the CDC issued an Order that required face masks to be worn by all people 

while on public transportation.   Effective this past Friday, February 25, 2022, the CDC no longer 

requires that people wear masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school 

systems.   In response, effective Monday, February 28, 2022, the wearing of face masks is no 

longer required and is now optional on school buses operated by North Branch Area 

Schools.    

Thank you for your continued patience and support.  

Sincerely, 

Jim Fish, Superintendent 

North Branch Area Schools 

 


